Ligonier Park Board Meeting – Monday, November 21, 2016 6:00pm – Ligonier Sports & Recreation Center

Board Members Present:

Brian Hite, Gary Byers, Matt Kreager, Jody Hathaway, Daric Weimer

Administration Present: Alan Duncan

Citizens:

Jeana Leamon

The meeting was called to order by board vice president Gary Byers (board president Brian Hite arrived late)
The board approved the minutes for October. Motion by Kreager, second by Hathaway. All ayes.
The board approved the claim register for October totaling \$24,913.36.
Motion by Weimer, second by Kreager. All ayes.

Unfinished Business:

Alan reported on the following:

The parks are shut down for the winter and the seasonal crew are done for the year.

A new light has been installed outside the front doors of the Rec. Center.

New Business:

Jeana Leamon was present to ask permission from the board to place a small library box at Madden Park. The board approved her request. Motion by Weimer, second by Hathaway. All ayes.

Alan proposed increasing the Rec. Center membership fees at the first of the year. The board approved his request. Motion by Weimer, second by Kreager. All ayes.

Other Business:

Matt gave an updated report on the regional cities trails committee.

The Rec. Center Christmas dinner will be held following the December 19 meeting.

Programs:

Registration for K & 1 and 2 & 3 grade basketball begins today.

Group Fitness has 30 participants and Senior Fitness has 14.

The Turkey Shoot had 38 teams for a total of 76 shooters.

The Winter Indoor Market has 14 vendors and opening day will be Saturday, December 3 at 9am.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:30pm. Motion by Hite, second by Weimer. All ayes.

President of Park Board

Brian Hite

Secretary of Park Board

Daric Weimer